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MEMORANDUM FOR: G. H. Smith, Chief, Fuel Facilities and Materials
Branch, Region |

FROM: J. R. White, Senior Radiation Specialist, TMI

SUBJECT: EMPLOYMENT OF RELATION BY METROPOLITAN EDISON AT
THREE MILE ISLAND

This is to inform you that Nuclear Support Service Company, the major
contractor to Metfd for health physics services at Three Mile Island,
employs my brother-in-law as a health physics technician. The individual
is currently working in the Dosimetry Department, which is inspected by
me in the course of my assignments at Three Mile Island.

I do not believe that this constitutes conflict of interest, but it may
be a potential source for an allegation at some time.

J. R. White

Senior Radiation Specialist

cc: GJ!’?T’:;llins
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